
THE MISSION HALL TRUST 
 

 

The Broom,                 Tel: 01434-270429 

West Woodburn,               Fax: 01434-270430 

Hexham NE48 2TP                            email: bti-uk@msn.com 

 
 

Corsenside Parish Council 

 

 9th May 2015 

 

 

 

We are pleased to report on last year’s activities as follows: 

 

Our activities are always driven by the number of requests received from within the 

parish and controlled by the amount of income we receive in a year.   Interest rates 

over the last few years have remained pretty poor, which again has resulted in low 

annual income. 

We have had three requests for assistance this year from university students within the 

parish and one from Woodburn First School, all of whom received small grants.   

Hopefully the money goes towards books and course material and not booze!   The 

school used their money towards maths resources.   It is always tempting to give them 

larger awards out of capital, but then that would mean less income would be 

generated in following years.  
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